UNIVERSITY OF OREGON
COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
EUGENE, OREGON

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS

April 7, 1964



## MEMORANDUM

To: Robert Agger - Political Science
Benton Johnson - Sociology
Keith Goldhammer - Education
Gerald Bogen - Admissions
Dean Robert Clark, Dean of Faculties
President Flemming
Herbert Bisno - Sociology

From: B. N. Siegel - Economics

There will be a meeting of the AAUP Committee on Negro students Monday, April 13, at noon in the Faculty Club. The purpose of the meeting will be to consider the "Bogen Report" and the consequences for University policy.

B. N. Siegel

BNS/slf